
 

 

 

 

 

	

Hello and welcome to Reuben College! 

 

As a student of Reuben College, you’re automatically a member of our student’s union, the 
Graduate Common Room (GCR), a student-led community that exists to support Reuben 
students’ interests and represent those interests to the College. As per our GCR Constitution 
and By-Laws, this involves electing students who will represent our academic, welfare, 
financial and community-based interests in college committees, create student support 
networks and organise student-led events and activities.  

Some examples of events we’ve held in our first year include exchange dinners, bar nights, 
welfare teas, picnics, treasure hunts, movie nights and even our first Reuben College Charity 
Ball! If you have an idea of an event you would like to host, we will also happily work with 
you and provide some funding to try and make it a reality (within reason of course). 

To kick off your time in the Reuben GCR, there will be a host of such GCR events for everyone 
to attend throughout freshers’ week, which will officially run from Sunday 2 Oct – Saturday 8 
Oct. You can expect to hear more information about the details of these events in mid-
September. 

In the meantime, do join the Offer Holders College Facebook Group where you can get to 
know each other and ask questions before you join. 

As always, please let me know if you have any questions or ideas as well. You can reach me 
at graduate.president@reuben.ox.ac.uk.  

 

Warmest Reugards, 

 

Elliot Barbeary 
Graduate President, Reuben College 


